
From: Dan Onerheim < >  
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 7:26 AM 
To: Patty Huber <phuber@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: Resignation - Assessment Review Board Hearings 

 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in 
email 

 
Good morning Patty; 

 

After much consideration and looking at my schedule going forward, along with commitments 

imposed on me - I unfortunately and with much regret; must Resign from the Assessment 

Review Board. 

 

This decision is not taken lightly because I enjoyed giving back to the community and assisting 

the Town of Okotoks. 

 

If my commitments were less - I would be able to partake in the scheduled hearing, and cannot 

free up time specifically for the Assessment recertification retraining, which caused me to 

regretfully tender my resignation. 

 

I enjoyed being on the Assessment Review, and appreciate the Town of Okotoks giving the 

opportunity. 

 

By resigning now and well ahead of scheduled dates, will allow you to find a replacement 

 

Daniel Onerheim 

Email:  

 




